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Dear Parents and Carers,

Over the coming weeks children who are in Years 1, 2 and 6 will be completing assessment tests and tasks
which are set by the Government. Our children have worked incredibly hard and we are very proud of their
hard work. We wish them well.

The link below gives information about the SATS for parents and carers of pupils in Year 2 and 6. Should you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/2016-national-curriculum-tests-for-key-stages-1-and-2-
information-for-parents

Please see below the timetable for the administration of the activities.

Date Activity
May 2017 Y2 test period
Monday 8" May 2017 Y6 English reading test
Tuesday 9™ May 2017 Y6 English grammar, punctuation and spelling

Paper 1: questions

English grammar, punctuation and spelling
Paper 2: spelling

Wednesday 10" May 2017 Y6 Mathematics Paper 1: arithmetic
Mathematics Paper 2: reasoning

Thursday 11" May 2017 Y6 Mathematics Paper 3: reasoning
Monday 12'" June — Friday 16" June 2017 Phonics screening check week

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Sinclair

Headteacher
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